
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 1, 2023 

 
Letter of Support – Technology Service Agreement Renewal 
 

Attn: Mayor and Council, City of Grand Forks 

 

On behalf of Gallery 2 – Grand Forks Art Gallery, I would like to express support for the 

renewal of the Technology Service Agreement between Gallery 2 and the City of Grand 

Forks. This agreement provides the City of Grand Forks with stable, predictable 

technological access to the HVAC, telephone, and IT infrastructure in the 1911 Heritage 

Courthouse, a city owned building. It supports Gallery 2 through predictable IT infrastructure 

costs, access to enterprise level networking, and technical support. The funding model is 

sustainable and low risk; Gallery 2 is able to covering the lifecycle and replacement costs of 

our network equipment. 

 

Regards, 

 

 
 
Tim van Wijk 
Director/Curator  |  Gallery 2 
 

 


